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30/01/2022 

MR Yves Goarin 
- 4  St. Johns CL 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I strongly object to the proposed increase in student numbers & proposed new car park due to 
the associated increase in traffic congestion. 

Parents dropping off and picking up students has resulted in prolonged grid lock on 
surrounding roads. This has become increasingly worse over the 49 years that I have been 
living here. 

Also, street parking is difficult during school term with both students & teachers taking spaces. 

Any proposed increase in student numbers needs to include a better transport solution that 
doesn't involve promoting more cars. Providing additional car parking would encourage the use 
of cars over public transport. 
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